
Dear Winter Athletic Parents/Guardians: 
 
 We would like to update you on the status of Winter Sports.  As many of you 
have heard our Governing Bodies for Athletics in NYS are NYSPHSAA & Section 6.  
NYSPHSAA and Section 6 have given us start dates for Winter Season 2020/21:  
 

A. December 14th Low Risk Sports Boys Swim, B/G Bowling and Indoor 
Track   

B.  January 4th High Risk Sports Hockey, Cheerleading, Basketball and 
Wrestling.   

 
Low Risk Sports:  However, since we are in the Orange Zone we must obtain 
written approval from the Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) 
and testing is required before students can return to school/athletics. 
 
Therefore, we are on PAUSE Until Further Notice. 
 
 With that being said we need to have everything ready to go as soon as we 
are given the green light.  Below are steps you as Parents/Guardians should 
complete so we can start as soon as possible without your son/daughter missing a 
day of practice.   
 

1. REGISTRATION:  In order to play Winter Sports, you must register your 
son/daughter on FAMILY ID.  This is a paperless way to register for Athletics.  
Simply go to our Athletic Web Site on our District Home page and create your 
own login.   

2. Mandated Physicals:  All Athletes must have and updated physical to be 
able to participate in Athletics dated December 2019 to present.  However, 
if you have already been approved in FAMILY ID for this Winter Season you 
are cleared to participate. 

 
Please if you have any questions please call the Athletic Office 926-1704. 
 
 
Rich Gray 
Director of HPER & Athletics 
 
Go Falcons Beat Hamburg    
 


